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Expedition Team Uniform 
 
Generally speaking, Adventure Canada does not follow a strict uniform. The dress code on 
board is expedition professionalism. However, there are a few important points for all 
expedition team members to note:   
 

• Please always wear your name tag.  
 

• Please wear your black Adventure Canada-branded vest each day while on board to 
make it easy for our guests to identify us.  

o All returning expedition team members, please bring your vest with you. 
You will not be provided with a new vest each season.  

o All new expedition team members will be provided with a vest at the 
expedition team orientation session or when arriving on board.  

 
• Please plan to wear a white shirt under your black vest on the first and final days of 

the voyage, at the Captain’s Welcome event, and for the group photo. The style of 
white shirt is up to you, but please avoid any shirts with tears, stains, or large logos. 
We suggest packing a short-sleeve and long-sleeve option to prepare for different 
temperatures and weather conditions.  
 

• Adventure Canada does not provide jackets for our expedition team. Please bring 
your own waterproof jacket.  
 

• Our expeditions take place out on the land, where staying warm and dry is of 
paramount importance. You are required to partake in all excursions, so please 
be sure to bring appropriate clothing for all elements, including waterproof pants 
and gloves. See the suggested packing list under Travel Information.  
 

• Please wear appropriate footwear on all excursions and on board the ship. 
Remember that outer ship decks can become slippery in wet weather or rough seas. 
Rubber boots are provided for Zodiac landings. 
 

• If you have any additional Adventure Canada-branded items from over the years—
such as hats, toques, sweaters, or shirts—please feel welcome to bring and wear 
these so we are more recognizable to our guests. 

 


